Drumm, Kristin

From: Albert Straus <albert@strausmilk.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 11:18 AM

To: Kevin Lunny; BOS; Liebster, Jack; Crawford, Brian; Carlsen, Stacy; Gimmler, Christine; Drumm, Kristin;
Kutter, Rhonda

Cc: Sharon Knudsen; John Taylor; Sally Pozzi; Peter Martinelli; Sam Dolcini; tvtrotter@ucanr.edu; David
Lewis; jwatts@malt.org; Jeff Stump; Taylor Roschen; Bob McGee; Shereen Mahnami

Subject: RE: Marin County Farm Bureau LCP Comments

Attachments: 20181211 MCFB to Marin BOS.PDF

Dear Supervisors,

Marin Farm Bureau and | are aligned with the changes needed to keep agriculture on the right footing to be able to farm
and produce healthy products and be good stewards into the future.

| am signing onto the changes requested by the MCFB as a dairyman and processor who supports 9 family farms in
Marin & Sonoma counties.

| appreciate the pressures that you are under to get the LCP completed, but ask you to help us by representing our
needs, to sustain our family farms in Marin County.

Sincerely,

Albert Straus

Albert Straus
m ~ Founder & CEO
L Straus Family Creamery
Kﬂé"'w 1105 Industrial Avenue, Suite 200

Petaluma, CA 94952
w. 707.776.2887 x 2102

Learn more on our website and on Facebook and Twitter

International Sustainable Food Awards Winner 2018

From: Kevin Lunny <kevin@Ilunnypaving.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 10:50 AM

To: BOS@marincounty.org; Liebster, Jack <JLiebster@marincounty.org>; Crawford, Brian
<BCrawford@marincounty.org>; Carlsen, Stacy <SCarlsen@marincounty.org>; Gimmler, Christine
<CGimmler@marincounty.org>; Drumm, Kristin <KDrumm@marincounty.org>; RKutter@marincounty.org

Cc: Sharon Knudsen <manager@marincfb.com>; John Taylor <bivalvedairy@gmail.com>; Sally Pozzi
<pozzihay@sbcglobal.net>; Peter Martinelli <vegetableman20@hotmail.com>; Sam Dolcini <slcdiverse@yahoo.com>;
tvtrotter@ucanr.edu; David Lewis <djllewis@ucanr.edu>; jwatts@malt.org; Jeff Stump <jstump@malt.org>; Albert
Straus <albert@strausmilk.com>; Taylor Roschen <TRoschen@CFBF.com>

Subject: Marin County Farm Bureau LCP Comments

Dear Supervisors,
The attached comments represent the views of the Marin County Farm bureau with the valuable input from California

Farm Bureau Federation, other Marin County agriculturalists, other agricultural support organizations and community
members.



Thank you for your continued effort to get this right.

Kevin Lunny, for, The Marin County Farm Bureau Board of Directors



